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P.W. Grosser expands clientele into Shelton
September 18, 2014 - Connecticut

In an effort to better serve its expanding list of New England clientele, P.W. Grosser Consulting
(PWGC) has established a permanent presence in the Nutmeg State with the signing of a new office
lease in one of the city's premier business parks.
"PWGC has been aggressively working to grow its influence in New England and those efforts are
beginning to bear fruit,” said PWGC president and founder Paul Grosser. "We see a growing need
for the services we provide in the region. Our success necessitated the need for a branch office that
will enable PWGC to provide the level of service to which our clients are accustomed." PWGC's
New England client base includes major real estate developers and multiple municipalities.
The new office is located on Research Dr. in the One Reservoir Corporate Centre. PWGC senior
project manager Dave Hermantin will manage the new location. The new office is located in
Shelton's growing office park district and is only minutes from major road networks and the Port
Jefferson-Bridgeport ferry landing.
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